
Matilda, The Musical Cast!  

 
 

Welcome! You have been cast in 2019 MHS Theatre’s musical!  

Please note that we will begin rehearsals Monday, August 26 at 3:30 . 
We have included the schedules on the Kernel Choir website and we 
will also have cast expectation packets, schedules, and librettos for 
you on Monday!  All CAST MEMBERS should be at the MHS Theatre 
room at 3:30 to receive items. Come prepared in comfortable clothing 
and bring pencils! Please email Maddie Andersen ASAP if you are 
accepting your role. (ma3282@k12.sd.us) 

We need to know immediately if you are accepting your position in 
the show.  

The Matilda Tech Crew list will be posted this week on the front office 
window, Miller’s English and Theatre doors and on Mr. McGraw’s as 
well. You will also receive notification from Miss Andersen, Stage 
Manager, in regards to this as well. 

 

Thank you to all who auditioned! There were hard decisions to make. 
We are super excited to bring this show to life! See you Monday! 


